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Queen Station CLC 
MEETING MINUTES  
November 12, 2024 

2:00PM - 3:00PM  
  
ATTENDEES:  
  
BIAs/Community Groups/Non-Profit 
Organizations/Residents  

• Alan Liu (Queen West BIA) 

• Andrew Robertson (Financial District 

• BIA) 

• Angelo Potkidis 
• Bobby Hrekoruk (Local 75 Co-Op) 

• Cheryll Diego (Downtown Yonge BIA) 
• Derek Dresser (Elgin Winter Garden 

Theatre) 
• Edyta Komada 

• Elisabeth Antonacci (Yonge Suites) 
• Stephen Adams (Cushman 

Wakefield) 

• Vincent Tam (Downtown Yonge BIA) 

• Shawn Lebevre (Brookfield 
Properties) 

• Najma Mohamed (Brookfield 
Properties) 

• Grace (Unverified)  

• Nancy Trendoff 
• Steve Lingum 

• Susan Girvan  
 
 

TTC 

• Micheal Vieira 
 

City of Toronto  
• Mohammed Ibrahim 

• Nancy Aranha 

• Nazli Dehghani 

• Steven Ziegler  
 
Metrolinx  

• Amanda Kusick 
• Elmira Moghani 
• Julia Orsini 

• Malcolm MacKay 
• Matthew Emery  

• Ross Andersen 

• Zaidun Alganabi 
 
OTG  

• Allison Dewhirst 

• Jennifer Marques 
• Jean Goar 
• Maria Mihailescu 
 

 
OVERVIEW:   
  
On Tuesday, November 12, 2024, Metrolinx hosted a virtual Queen Station CLC meeting in 
partnership with Ontario Transit Group (OTG).  
 
After a land acknowledgment, a safety moment and review of the action items from the previous 
meeting, Metrolinx and OTG provided construction updates on York Street track work, as well as 
current and upcoming work at the future Ontario Line station at Queen. 
 
At the end of the session, Metrolinx an update on a recent CPTED (Community Policing Through 
Environmental Design) walk to site and highlighted some of the recommendations the 
Community Relations Officer provided that have been considered and already put in place. For 
example, OTG has installed concave mirrors in some areas to assist with visibility. At the end of the 
meeting, CLC members were encouraged to ask questions, which are outlined below. 
 
QUESTIONS:  
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• Street Ops asked if the sandbags with signage on Bay Street will be removed or swapped 
out?  

o Metrolinx replied that they are reviewing which signs are temporary vs. 
permanent.  Discussions on further signage plans are ongoing and they will be 
discussed at the following CLC meeting.  

 

• Metropolitan United Church asked if the results of the geotechnical investigations will be 
shared with the properties affected? 

o Metrolinx replied they will take this back and liaise with any impacted properties 
directly. 

 

• Brookfield Properties asked about wayfinding for the east side of the Queen site. 
o OTG stated they are not involved in the design of these new signs as they are 

directed by Metrolinx. 
 
ACTION ITEMS:  

• Metrolinx to provide update on the sandbags along Bay Street. 

• Metrolinx to share geotechnical investigations with the properties affected, if relevant.  
• Metrolinx to share plans for signage on the east side of Queen, as available.   

 
 
Next meeting date: December 10, 2024 
 
 
 

 


